

INTEROFFICE MEMO

Gary Grief, Executive Director Michael P. Farrell, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

Thelanell for 7/16/19

To: J. Winston Krause, Chairman

Mark A. Franz, Commissioner Robert Rivera, Commissioner

From: William Smith, III., President of the Bingo Advisory Board

Date: July 15, 2019

Re: Information from the BAC for the commission meeting

The reports by the Bingo Advisory Committee Chairman; possible discussion and/or action on the Bingo Advisory Committee's activities, including appointment of committee members will be provided to all the commissioners at the meeting.